
     
 

   
 

 
 

     
 
 

               
  

 
                

              
           
             

  
 

               
              

                
 
 
 

    
 

  
     
   
     
  
  
   

  

KINGSTON UPON HULL CITY COUNCIL 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

2023/24 

COMPLETION OF AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) 
Regulations 2015: 

 The Audit of the Accounts of Kingston upon Hull City Council for the year ended 
31st March 2024 has been concluded and the Statement of Accounts is available for 
inspection at Corporate Finance, Maritime Buildings, Alfred Gelder Street, Hull on 
weekdays (excluding public holidays) between 9am and 4pm or is available on the 
Councils website. 

 As required by section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 the 
Statement of Accounts will be open to the inspection of any local government elector 
of Kingston upon Hull who may make a copy of if or an extract from it. 

Dated 12th February 2025 

David Bell 
Director of Finance and Transformation 
(Section 151 Officer) 
Kingston upon Hull City Council 
Treasury Building 
Guildhall Road 
Kingston upon Hull 
HU1 2AB 


